

Isthmia, October 7, 2025

## **Subject: Notification of Corinth Canal Closure for Restoration Works**

Dear Mr. Kassed,

We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to inform you of an important update regarding the Corinth Canal.

Please be informed that from 14th October 2025, the Corinth Canal will be closed due to the restarting of restoration works. This closure is necessary to ensure the long-term safety and functionality of the canal.

While we understand the inconvenience this may cause, we believe this restoration is essential for the continued efficient use of the canal. We will be monitoring the progress of the work closely and will provide a further update as soon as we have a confirmed reopening date for navigation.

We greatly appreciate your understanding and patience during this period. Should you have any questions or require further information, please do not hesitate to reach out to us.

Thank you for your continued trust in our services.

Sincerely,

George Zouglis

General Manager





